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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON FINLAND,

9 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Finland for the comprehensive national report.
We welcome the developments achieved since the previous Universal Periodic Review. 
We commend the structural reforms in social welfare and health care to ensure high-quality services in the country. And we have also noted the Government of Finland’s resolve to boost the economy by investing in measures that foster people’s health and well being.
We encourage the Government to continue with efforts to overcome the remaining challenges identified in the report including those caused by the COVID-19 pandemic.
The United Republic of Tanzania further wishes the delegation of Finland a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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